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Term 4, Week 1                                   12th October, 2018 

 

 

    St Mary’s Bulletin 
 

 

  To do ordinary things extraordinarily well  

 
 

Term 4 
Week 2 Events 

 

Monday 15th October 
Birds of Prey Incursion  

(PP – Year 6) 
 

Monday 15th October 
P&F Meeting – 7.30 pm 

(School Library) 
 

Tuesday 16th October 
Child Safe Framework  

Parent Meeting – 9.00 am 
(School Library)  

 

Thursday 18th October 
Child Safe Framework  

Parent Meeting – 2.00 pm 
(School Library)  

 
 

Tuckshop 
 

Monday 15th Oct 
 

Co-ordinator: Bec Barnett  
 

8.30 am – 11.00 am 
Kerryn Townrow  

& Kate Downsborough 
 

10.30 am – 1.00 pm 
Maureen Wilson 

 

Let us Pray 
 

Lord God,  

give us grateful hearts 

that we may share our 

wealth more generously.  

Amen. 
 

Welcome Back:  Welcome Back to Term Four!  I hope that you all had a lovely break 
with your families, did great things together and created wonderful memories! I can’t 
believe we are in Term Four already!  This year seems to have flown by and no doubt 
the busyness of Term Four will see us get to the end of the school year in no time! 

 
Thank You:   A big thank you to the P&F who have purchased Apple TVs for all the 
classrooms and who have also paid for the purchase and installation of a Sand (Mud) 
Kitchen for the school sand pit.  The Apple TVs allow for mirroring.  They give teachers 
the opportunity to connect their devices to the Apple TV so that they can be 
projected onto a screen. They are also an easy way for all students to see, share, and 
interact.   The Mud kitchen gives students in the early years another avenue for 
creative and inventive play during recess and lunchtime.  We really appreciate the 
P&F and all the work that they do for our school community. 

 
Mathletics:  Congratulations to Olumide Onikola, Miji Onikola and Hannah Clark who 
were awarded ‘Super Mathlete’ Achievement Awards at Tuesday morning’s 
assembly. 

 
2019 School Year: If you know that your child/children will not be returning to St 
Mary’s School in 2019, please let the school office know, in writing, as soon as 
possible. This allows us to finalise arrangements for the new school year.  This does 
not apply to families of Year Six students. 

 
NAPLAN:  NAPLAN Reports went home to all Year Three and Year Five families this 
week.  If parents have any concerns about their child’s results they are asked to make 
a time to see their child’s class teacher.  Please be mindful that NAPLAN is a ‘snapshot’ 
at a ‘point in time’.  Your child’s class teacher is best placed to discuss your child’s 
progress throughout the year and highlight their strengths and weaknesses in much 
more detail for you. 

 
P&F Meeting:  The final P&F Meeting before the AGM will be held on Monday, 15 
October at 7.30pm in the Library.  All are welcome to attend.  Please come along and 
support the P&F! 
 
Parish Raffle Tickets:  Thank you to all families that have sold and returned their 
parish raffle ticket booklets.  If you have not already done so, could you please return 
any sold and/or unsold books to the front office by Wednesday, 17 October. 
 
God bless and have a lovely weekend with your families. 
 
Adriana Coniglio 
Principal 
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